
 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

Date: Sept 20, 2020  
 

AbbyPD Investigating Shots Fired into an Unoccupied Vehicle 

On Sept 19 2020, at 11:35 pm, Abbotsford Police were called to the area of Firhill 
Drive and Upper Maclure Road for the sound of gun shots.  Police located an 
unoccupied vehicle parked in the 31000 block of Upper Maclure Rd with gun shot 
damage.  Fortunately, no one was injured, and it does not appear at this time that 
the vehicle had been occupied. 

Investigators are in the preliminary stages of this investigation and are seeking 
anyone who may have observed anything suspicious in the area or who has 
security camera or dash cam footage between 10:30 pm and midnight on Sept 
19, 2020. 

If you are a witness or you have any information about this incident, please 
contact the Abbotsford Police at 604-859-5225. 
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